	West and DC-3 ramp lease payments under protest



	Christopher Donovan <christopherdonovan1@gmail.com>
	Wed, Jan 6, 2021 at 6:09 PM

	To: Mark Ryan <mryan@norwoodma.gov>, jcorcoran <jcorcoran@norwoodma.gov>, John Corcoran <jcorcoran@mbta.com>, Michael Sheehan <msheehan8@gmail.com>, msheehan <msheehan@norwoodma.gov>
Cc: selectmen <selectmen@norwoodma.gov>, Tony Mazzucco <tmazzucco@norwoodma.gov>

		Mark, John, Michael and Russ,

Attached is a copy of the check for the lease payments, made under protest, pending legal review. The NAC, and Mark, refused to answer my questions regarding the encumbrances, concealed by the Town/NAC, until 12.22.2020, when Mark Ryan, now claims encumbrances, he concealed prior. There may be other encumbrances, which make the West and DC-3 ramps unusable, for FBO operations, and any future hangar. This was all known to the Town, NAC and Mark, although concealed from BEH.

My questions of 12.29.2020 are still valid. I ask that you answer them to clarify exactly who has what rights, etc. Any legal action, including action by others, unknown to BEH, but known to the Town and NAC, is the responsibility of the Town, NAC. I intend to hold the Town of Norwood responsible for delays, costs and attorney fees, as a result of the fraud, regarding the leases and any encumbrances.
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